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Let us remember our world’s leaders in our prayers.

Tower Views
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hesitation precipitation

suspicious rain
sniffs the ground
before it contacts
the earth.
wetness wonders
if such sere soil
can handle one drop
let alone
the desired deluge.
well,
when did rain
get a brain,
or drops the desire for
appropriate accommodations?
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We thank God for the life among us of Shelby
Woods, a member of this church since 2009. Our
love and sympathy to his wife Darlene and family
on his death November 4. 

We thank God for the life among us of Harold Croft,
a member of this church since 1941. Our love and
sympathy to his family on his death November 2.

We thank God for the life among us of Esther
Hargrave, a member of this church since 1978. Our
love and sympathy to her husband Leon and family
on her death November 5.

We need your help! 

The UMM needs pies for the chili supper.
Please bring a pie or 2 to the church by noon

on November 15. Thanks for your help!

Special Offerings this Sunday!

On Sunday, November 11, we will be
taking 2 special offerings -

The first is to purchase pillows for project
Christmas Cheer, which is expected to serve over
1,000 families this year. The cost of each pillow is
$8.00. Your contribution will be greatly appreciated.
Please make your check payable to the church and
write “pillow” in the memo.

The second will be for Hurricane
Sandy victims. UMCOR needs all the
support they can get to help those in need
during the aftermath of Hurricane Sandy. If
you would like to help the victims make out

a check to the church and mark it “Sandy”. All your
support is appreciated!

Decoration Day-

     On Tuesday, November 27 at 8:00
a.m. we will gather in the sanctuary to
decorate for Christmas. We need all the
help we can get. If you are available and willing
please join us. The more the merrier.

http://www.clintonumc.net


Calender of Events

Sunday, November 11
Pillow Sunday
8:30 - Early Worship
9:00 - Continental Breakfast
9:00 - Youth Council
9:30 - Sunday School

         10:30 - Morning Worship
Monday, November 12

Church Office Closed
4:00 - Clinton Cougars
5:15 - Cub Scouts
6:00 - Handbells

Wednesday, November 14
        10:00 - Bible Study

3:00 - UMYF
3:30 -  Angelus Choir
6:00 - Being Methodist
7:00 - Chancel Choir

Worship Assistants

Greeters- Jack and Jenny Viar
     Todd and Jeanette Pogue

Ushers -   Rocky and Kathy Austin
Sound System - 8:30 - Larry Wright

   10:30 - Marlin and Sherry Rein
Gathering Music - 8:30 - Brenda Ford

    10:30 - Janice Santero
Children’s Sermon - Andy Ford
Acolytes - Sophie Schilling and Kolbe Jackson

Library Update-
During the month of October we had 14
books and 2 magazines checked out.
Don’t forget about this wonderful
resource available to everyone. We have
good books for all ages!

Reminder-
Sunday, November 18 is Pledge Card
Dedication. Bring your card with you to
church and turn it in so we can get our
budget set for 2013.

Mark Your Calender!
The all church Thanksgiving

Dinner will be held on Sunday,
November 18, at 11:30 a.m.
(immediately following the
morning worship service). Turkey and dressing will be
provided- bring a side dish and table service.

There is a sign-up sheet on the office door-
please let us know if you plan to attend so that we
will know how many to prepare for. Thank you.

United Methodist Men’s Chili Supper
 is set for Thursday, November 15

 from 4:30 - 6:30
Tickets are $5 for adults and $2.50 for children

   Chili, soup, hot dogs, pie, coffee
    and tea will all be available

Grab a UMM member to buy your tickets
 or come by the church office!

Calling all pie bakers!

We know that the United
Methodist Men have requested pies to serve at their
chili supper on November 15, and now it’s the
United Methodist Women’s turn. As a major fund
raiser for our UMW mission projects. Dennis Seiger of
Edward Jones Investment Group has graciously
offered to purchase 100 pies from our UMW group
for his clients for Thanksgiving.

We’re, therefore, requesting your help. If you
could furnish one or two (or more) pies for this
endeavor we would truly appreciate it. Or, if you’re
unable to make pies, we would willingly accept any
donations so supplies can be purchased. They
cannot accept cream pies as they don’t have
adequate refrigeration. Pies will need to be taken to
the Edward Jones office at 130 W. Jefferson (on the
downtown square) on Monday, November 19,
between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m.
Please call the church office if you can help. Any
assistance you can give is greatly appreciated.


